400 Franklin St. SW | Hutchinson MN
Phone: (320) 587-3031

Prayer Chain: (320) 587-6484

Website: www.plchutch.org

Email: office@plchutch.org

Peace Lutheran Church

We are a loving community called by God'’s grace — that all know the Peace of God.

THIRD SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST | JUNE 26, 2022

PASTOR: Joseph Asher

ELDERS:

Saturday 6:30 Peter White

Sunday 8:30 Doug Brown

Sunday 10:00 Robbie Peterson, George Quast
Greeters

Sunday 8:30 Marianne Johnson

Both Pastor Asher and Pastor Fuchs look forward to
meeting you. Please stop by or call and make an
appointment to introduce yourselves. Office Hours:

Pastor Asher: Tues & Thurs 8:30am-12:30pm
Wed 11:45am-5:00pm

Pastor Fuchs: Tues 10:00am-Noon, 1:00-4:00pm

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Please sign the Friendship Pad in the pew and pass it
along to others. Asit is passed back to the center
aisle, please take the opportunity to note the name
of others seated in your pew. Attendance pads are
also provided for your use at the outdoor services
and can be found on the table near the bulletins.

SUMMER WORSHIP SCHEDULE

6:30pm - Saturday - Sanctuary
8:30am - Sunday - Sanctuary
10:00am—Sunday - Outdoors *
*(In case of rain, in the Sanctuary) This schedule
will continue through Labor Day Weekend.

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS—THE CHURCH OFFICE
WILL BE OPEN MONDAY-THURSDAY 9AM-4PM AND
9AM-NOON ON FRIDAYS.

REMINDER — THE SIX WEEK SUMMER
CONCERT SERIES AND LUNCHEONS START
THIS WEDNESDAY, JUNE 29th AT 12 NOON!

BREAKING NEWS: - WE WILL BE HAVING A
CHURCH GARAGE SALE THIS YEAR! IT HAS
BEEN SCHEDULED FOR AUGUST 18-20, WITH
DROP OFF OF ITEMS & SET UP AUG 15-17.
IT WILL BE HELD IN THE PEACE CENTER.
PLEASE NO FURNITURE OR ELECTRONICS.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR WOULD
LIKE TO VOLUNTEER—PLEASE CONTACT
SHIRLEY WURDELL 587-5064

COMMON CUP COAT DRIVE—For now, we have
stopped collecting winter coats for Common Cup at
Peace. If you have costs, etc you’d like to donate,
you can drop them off at the Common Cup office at
105 Second Ave SW #2, Hutchinson

Save the date—McLeod County Relay for Life
August 5th—4pm—Midnight at Masonic West
River Park (NOTE: this year it will be held on Friday
night instead of Saturday). Peace Power has had a
team for over 20 years, but we need some new
members to continue. Please contact Shirley
Waurdell (320) 587-5064. Luminaries to decorate are
currently available for $10/each in the Church
Office, or from Parish Health or from Sadie Jenkins.

Bloodmobile— The Red Cross collected 128 units at
their stop at Peace on June 14th. Thank you to eve-
ryone for your continued support! Parish Health



BACK TO SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE—Common Cup is collecting donations for our 2022

Attendance Last Week

Back to School Supply Drive. Items designated for Peace Lutheran: 20 backpacks, 75 Saturday 6:30pm 69
boxes colored pencils (12 ct), 100 glue bottles (4 oz), 100 green wide ruled note- Sunday 8:30am 90

books, 100 composition notebooks (wide ruled) and cash. Donations accepted until
Aug 5th. They can be dropped off in the Commons Area. Thank You!

The June LWML Mite calendar and the Children’s Coins for Jesus calendars are availa-
ble at the LWML bulletin board in the ramp area. Your mites and coins help fund mis-
sion work of LWML. Drop off donations in the Church office. Thank you for your

continued donations.

Sunday 10:00am 80

Boxcast 35
Facebook 478
TOTAL 752

Scott Hilgeman Sandra Hall
Warren Macemon Bill Coulthard
Ron Janke Janelle Woller
Rita Janke Barb Ribar

Julie Elder Elaine Lewerenz
Shirley Miller

We continue to pray for Sam Schumann,
grandson of Dale & Judy. A Caring Bridge
site has been set up (caringbridge.org) for
Sam to share updates and support of his
progress. Enter an e-mail address and set up
a password to see journal entries and/or
write a comment.

If you know of someone who is ill or hospital-
ized, or would like a pastoral visit, contact the
church office at (320) 587-3031.

Worship Bags for Children are in the red
wagons in the chapel, Peace Center and nar-
thex. Children may use bags during worship
and return ii to the wagon.

As some of you may have heard, Pastor Chad (and his wife, Raquel) Kirchoff had a house fire destroying
much of their home and property. They are in temporary housing until a decision is made on how to move
forward.  Your thoughts and your prayers are appreciated at this time. A fund has been set up at
www.gofundme.com if you would like to help them.

Please pray for Peace members Looking Ahead at Peace

SUNDAY (6/26) SUNDAY (7/3)
8:30am Worship 8:30am Worship
10:00am Worship (outdoor) 10:00am Worship (outdoor)
w/communion

MONDAY (7/4)
MONDAY (6/27) HOLIDAY—OFFICE CLOSED
6:30pm Bible Study 6:30pm Bible Study
TUESDAY (6/28) TUESDAY (7/5)
10:00am POP Bible Study 10:00am POP Bible Study
10:00am Staff Meeting 10:00am Staff Meeting
6:30pm Promise Keepers 6:30pm Promise Keepers
WEDNESDAY (6/29) WEDNESDAY (7/6)
12 Noon Recital & Luncheon 12 Noon Recital & Luncheon
THURSDAY (6/30) THURSDAY (7/7)
FRIDAY (7/1) FRIDAY (7/8)
SATURDAY (7/2) SATURDAY (7/9)
6:30pm Worship 6:30pm Worship

Meet the Bae Family = Sam & Beth Bae are based in

Orlando, FL and serve the region of East Asia with the Jesus
Film Project . They previously lived in East Asia for 17 years
ministering to college students. On Saturday, July 9th, 10am,
in the Peace Center, they will share about their experience
overseas, the current situation where they lived, their family’s
transition to the US and how God is at work through the Jesus
Film Project. ALL ARE INVITED. Sponsored by LWML/Dorcas




